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MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW for our special events.  The next newsletter publishes in November; 
which is AFTER the yard sale and block party, so you wonõt have another newsletter reminder.  However, 
the information is available 24/7 on the website. 

EVENT  DATE  TIME  
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2018 Annual Events Calendar 

Changing of the Guard 
By Chris Medlin 
 
After many years at the helm of Homesteadõs vibrant civic league, Karen Nuszkiewicz will step down at the 
end of 2018.  Karen developed and strengthened many civic league amenities residents currently enjoy. Her 
strong administrative skills provided the structure for activities such as updated directories, regular meet-
ings with all the behind the scenes details, welcoming newcomers, keeping data on home sales, and dealing 
with problem properties.  Additionally, her IT skills and attention to detail have made our civic league one 
of the best. 
 
As we plan to continue her exemplary work, your help is needed.  There are those who are willing to per-
form some duties. However, we need a person willing to step into the welcoming role and an IT person who 
will keep the databases up to date. Individuals with warm and willing personalities would make excellent 
òwelcomersó and the time commitment is small.  If you are an IT wizard, we would like to invite you to join 
the team.  For more information, contact Gary or Christine Medlin at gmedlindd822@gmail.com  or �F�P�H�G��
�O�L�Q���������#�J�P�D�L�O���F�R�P. 

Yard Sale & Bake Sale 
By Chris Medlin 
 
This year Christine Medlin will coordi-
nate the yard sale.  Save September 8th 
as the date and September 15th as the 
rain date.  Please consider donating 
items to the general civic league table 
at the bake sale tent.  This is your way 
to show support for the efforts of civic 
league volunteers who will keep the day 
running smoothly.  All items welcome. 
Please mark a suggested price on the 
donated items.  This will be very help-
ful. Volunteers are needed to assist at 
the civic league table.  Please contact 
Christine for more information at cmed-
lin8491@gmail.com or 361-5826.  This is 
a great way to meet your neighbors and 
enjoy the day.  Watch for a reminder 
flyer in August, and consider that clean-
out today! 
 
Homestead has great bakers and we look 
for their support.  Please donate baked 
treats for sale during the yard sale.  Dur-
ing the yard sale Christine will need 
helpers to assist with the bake sale.  
Please let her know what you plan to 
contribute and how you can be of assis-
tance.  If you are an early riser, she will 
also need a òdonut runneró to pick up 
those delightful Krispy Kremes. 

http://homesteadinvabeach.org/

